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It was nice meeting you last Tuesday, October 24 at The Evergreen State College - Tacoma. Thank you for your interest in the Master of Public Administration program! Please contact me if you have questions about the program or refer to our webpage. 
Best,
Anna Rhoads, M.E.S. 
Assistant Director, Master of Public Administration 
Public & Nonprofit Administration and Public Policy concentrations (PNAPP) 
rhoadsa@evergreen.edu
360-867-6554


